
 

Cape Coral Bass Club 

To: All Members Cape Coral Bass Club 

From: Mike Oler, President 

Date: April 28, 2021 

Reference: May Events 

Attention all club and prospective members, 

As April comes to a close, it leaves behind a well-attended successful 38 boat Lee County 

Sheriff’s/Cape Coral Bass Club open and the club two-day tournament on the Everglades chain 

with lots of fish, and other stories including mishaps, boat problems, embedded hooks etc.  The 

sheriff’s tournament was won by Larry Payne/Paul Towe with 15.85lbs and team Ron 

Kozan/Kenny Thompson second with 14.77. Jim Lewis won the club tournament with a 

respectable 28lb plus bag including a bass over 4lbs. both days. I was second with almost 23lbs. 

May has three tournaments, Team Trail #2 on May 8th, club regular tournament on May 16th on 

the river and the Healthy Kidz Big Bass Tournament on May 22nd on Lake Kennedy.  Keep tuned 

in as we hope to release more info on the Healthy Kidz on Facebook. 

Our tournament director, Dave Cramer, has sold his house. The new mailing address is 428 SW 

53rd Terrace, Cape Coral 33914. The telephone number remains the same, 239-322-7577. Leave 

a message. If I don’t recognize the number I don’t answer it. I don’t need any more car 

warranties or credit cards. I will return your call. We still request early payment of tournament 

fees via mail to not overload signing up at the meeting. You will go onto the list as the check is 

received and with club tournaments, will draw in that order if at the meeting 

Meeting at 7:30 Tuesday, May 4th, start arriving to sign in at 7. Remember you get 5 points for 

attending and a chance to draw your boat number. See you there. 

 

 

Mike 


